
Welcome back and Happy New Year! We hope that you all
had a fantastic festive holiday and we have enjoyed
welcoming the children back this week. It was lovely to
see their enjoyment when the pantomime came to visit on
Monday afternoon.

Many thanks for your patience this week for the changes
we made to the morning and afternoon routines due to
the icy conditions. Fingers crossed we will be back to
normal next week. If not, we will alert you via text and
Facebook of any changes. 

Unfortunately, for safety reasons and staggered starts, we
needed to postpone Thursday’s Stay & Learn for year 3/4.
This will now be held on Tuesday  21st January at
9:00am.
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"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

GOLD SCROLL

STARS OF THE
WEEK

Class 1 - Betsy-Bleu B
Class 2 - Kealan Mc
Class 3 - Tobi-Jaye B
Class 4 - Jon Y
Class 5 - Willow M
Class 6 - Arianna D
Class 7 - Anthony H
Class 8 - Blosson K
Class 9 - Maya B
Class 10 - Max F
Class 11 - Toby SB
Class 12 - Viktor Y

CHRISTIAN VALUES
Our Christian value this half
term is Love.

“Do everything in love.”
Corinthians 16:14

Deacon VL
Toby S

Dolly-Ann K

WELCOME BACK



Please see highlighted changes

PE Days for Spring Term 1
Reception - Fri
CL3 - Wed & Thurs
CL4 - Thurs
CL5 - Mon & Fri

CL6 - Mon & Wed
CL7 - Mon & Fri
CL8 - Mon & Tues

CL9 - Tues 
CL10 - Thurs
CL11 - Thurs
CL12 - Thurs






